
HB 2386 -- FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICTS

SPONSOR: Wilson

Currently, the governing body of ambulance and fire protection
districts in certain counties are authorized to propose a sales tax
at a rate of up to 0.5%. This bill allows such districts to
propose a sales tax of up to 1.0%.

This bill is the same as SB 869 (2020).


